COMMUNITY PLAYERS OF SALISBURY
BOARD MINUTES
DECEMBER 5, 2018

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: K. Johnson, presiding, K. Nagel, D. Allen, S. Benchoff, S. Barnes, M. Badger,
M. Hatfield, C. Linton, J. Hearn, D. Mullins,

MEMBERS PRESENT: R. Munford, B. Mumford, D. Nagel, S. Thompson, N. Martin, L. Bratten, P. Cuesta,
A. Cuesta, K. Szentesi, B. Zlakowski, H. Adkins, N. Drehmer, C. Dasher

Minutes of the previous minutes with correction as to magnet prices were approved

Treasurer’s report was approved as distributed. Notice was taken of the donation received from
Salisbury Middle School.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Hospitality: We have no responses so far for the proposed New Year’s Eve party. Event will be cancelled
if not enough people sign up in the next week or so.

Membership: Membership cards and magnets are in the mail.

Patrons: L. Bratten stated that she had received several nice costume donations from patrons. K. Nagel
will attempt to promote patrons, including adding material about patrons to the About Us page of the
website

Production: Still looking for a few additional members. Directors need to submit proposals for shows for
the 2019-2020 season by mid-January.

Scholarship: L. Bratten has applications ready. Deadline to apply is March 11.
Tickets: D. Allen noted that we had approximately 50% sell out for South Pacific.
OLD BUSINESS:

We have received confirmation from Wor-Wic for the February and April shows. Venue for Dirty Rotten
Scoundrels in June remains uncertain.

S. Benchoff announced that Love Loss and What | wore has dates for SWAC/St. Peter’s on March 15 and
30and for April 27 at UMES. Auditions will occur will be held in January

The Dining Room: D. Mullins is very happy with his cast. Rehearsals are underway and will continue until
Dec. 13, with a break until after the holidays. He still needs a costumer and sound person.

NEW BUSINESS:

The warehouse is frequently too cold to work, especially to paint. Ken will look into a pellet stove or
space heater.



Wor-Wic is looking for teachers for its summer sessions, teaching drama, use of drones and gaming.
These will be paid positions.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be Feb 6, 2019

Submitted by Kel Nagel, Recording Secretary



